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From: cwa5555@aol.com v" | | j— I I
Sent: Thursday, July 07,2016 6:57 PM ' ' ' "™"
To: Statements
Cc: RoyCooper@www.ncdoj.com
Subject: Docket E-2 Sub 1095 CtortrtOIHc.
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DearNCUC, C3"^ SUC

please follow the public procedures for Duke Energy, including their merger with Piedmont Natural Gas.
you should never disallow testimonies by natural gas experts provided by public groups, and never rubber-stamp
proposed changes in backroom deals.

please support the public interest, which is conversion to alternative energy sources not involving CO2 or CH4 emission.

thanks,
Clarence W. Andrews
Durham, NC 27707

ps. may i speak with you personally about this matter ?
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Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 10:19 PM
To: Statements
Subject: Docket E-2 Sub 1095

Chair Finley, ^^ ^&

The regulators and their staff are there to protect the public, not Duke Energy. Please do your job.

Respectfully,

D Hodges

Sent from Gmail Mobile
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From: Betsey Granda <bbgranda@gmail.com> £T jj 1 j—
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 9:31 AM u I L^ a~
To: Statements „
Subject: Docket E-2 Sub 1095
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Mr. Fmley:

The Regulators of the NC Public Utilities Commission and its Public Staff have chosen again to
blatantly ignore fair process.

It is time to begin putting the interests of the citizens of North Carolina first, instead of rubber-
stamping those of Duke Energy.

Yours truly,
Betsey Granda


